
 

Our “Y Night” Event scheduled for tomorrow 
night has changed to a community gathering 

to honor our brave officers who served our 
community with courage and dedication.  

 

We invite our community together for an 
evening of unity.  

 
We will be accepting donations for the police 

department and families to support any 
needs they have during this time.  

 

A wreath of remembrance will be hung in 
our Memorial Butterfly Garden at the park at 

7pm.  

 

 

Please share and join us! 
 

Little Creek Community Park 
1657 Rout 116, Spring Grove PA 17362 

5pm-8pm Come gather at your leisure 

2 Food Trucks will be on site 

 

 


